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POLICY STATEMENT

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
[Filed September 20, 2021, 2:06 p.m.]

REPEAL OF POLICY STATEMENT

PP-20-0001 - Gasoline Volatility Requirements Enforcement in April 
2020

The Washington state department of agriculture repeals Policy 
Statement Number PP-20-0001. Notification of the policy statement was 
filed with the office of the code reviser on April 2, 2020 (WSR 
20-09-005). It allowed winter blend high volatility gasoline to con-
tinue moving through the supply chain through April 30, 2020.

Since the time frame that this policy statement was addressing 
(April 1-30, 2020) has passed, this policy statement is no longer nec-
essary and should be repealed.

Date Approved: September 20, 2021.
Approved by: Derek I. Sandison, Director.
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